
 

 

What’s happening 

Hillview Baptist Church 

Living. Loving. Reaching. Growing. 

 

Address: 

253 Woodvale Rd West  

Edmonton, AB  T6L 1E5 Canada 

 

Contact: 

Tel: 780.461.5393  

Website: www.hillviewchurch.ca 

Email: office@hillviewchurch.ca 

In case of emergency please call Pastor Norm at: 

587.336.0805 

 

Office hours:  

Tuesday to Friday  

 9am - 12pm 

 

Join us for Coffee  

Fellowship 
 
      May 29: Celebration Sunday 
      June   5: Coffee’s On! 

      June 12: Appreciation BBQ 

      June 19: Father’s Day - No Coffee 

      June 26: Celebration Sunday 
 

What’s new? 

2022 AGM 

Another year has come and gone, and we will be coming  

together on Monday June 6th at 7pm in the Church Sanctuary for 
the 2022 AGM! 

 

Appreciation BBQ 

Please join us for an “Appreciation BBQ” June 12 in the lower 
parking lot after the service. Please bring a lawn chair and enjoy 

some fun, food and fellowship in the sun! 

 

 



Church Library 

Ardath Effa has donated the 
complete 36 book series 
of The Sugar Creek Gang to 
the library for the reading 
pleasure of our  
children.  These books are 
mysteries with a message for 
kids.  The Sugar Creek 
Gang series chronicles the 
faith-building adventures of a 
group of fun-loving, coura-
geous Christian boys. Your 
kids will be thrilled, chilled, 
and inspired to grow as they 
follow the legendary esca-
pades of Bill Collins,  
Dragonfly, and the rest of the 
gang as they struggle with the 
application of their Christian 
faith to the adventure of life.  

- Barb  

Monthly Ladies Get  

Together 
Would you like to meet some of 
the other ladies at Hillview? Or would you like to spend some 
time with the ladies you already know? The first Wednesday of 
every month, we will be meeting in the fireside room at 7pm and 
we’d love to have you. All ages welcome – let’s build some inter-
generational friendships! Beverages will be provided, but you are 
welcome to bring your own. 
Please speak with Colette or Miranda, or you can call or text  

Miranda at: (780)299-9511 if you have any questions. 

OUR DAILY BREAD     
June – August 2022 

Standard Print and large 
print are both available at 
the Resource Centre in the 

foyer 

Worship Service 

May 29, 2022 

 

WELCOME  

CALL TO WORSHIP - Psalm 92.1-8 

PRAYER OF INVOCATION 

SONGS OF PRAISE 

NT SCRIPTURE READING - Judges 1.1-7 

PASTORAL PRAYER 

(Children are dismissed to Children’s Church) 

SONGS OF PRAISE 

 OT SCRIPTURE READING - Matthew 25.14-30 

THE MESSAGE - The Success Syndrome 

HYMN OF RESPONSE  

Take My Life and Let it Be #379 

 BENEDICTION - Ephesians 6.23-24 

DOXOLOGY 

 

This & That 

Bible Studies 

•Men’s Wednesday Night 
Bible Study – 7pm at the 
church. 
•Ladies Wednesday Night 
Bible Study – 7pm in per-
son. 
•Women’s Wednesday 

Children’s Church 

Children ages 3-10 years 
old 
Come join us downstairs 
mid-service for Children’s 
Church 

Church Nursery  

Available 

Ages 0-2 years 
We are pleased to offer a 
nursery/playroom for chil-
dren to use at their pleas-
ure, under the supervision 
of their parents. Thank you. 

Prayer for our  

Missionaries 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Shan Reed  
NAB Missionary in Japan 
www.nabonmission.org/
missionaries/shan-reed 

Shan Reed has been serving as a 

long-term missionary in Japan since 

2001. For the past ten years, she 

has been an integral part of the 

Komyo Christian Church family, 

which she helped plant with Paul 

and Melissa Ewing. Having handed 

over the leadership of the church to  

a Japanese pastor, they are now 

beginning to look toward the next 

church planting effort God has for 

them in Japan. Shan’s areas of min-

istry include a Gospel choir she is a 

member of, English classes she 

leads, and the Bible studies she 

teaches.  

Pray: Pray for upcoming transitions, 

including the Ewings beginning a 

year-long home assignment and the 

next steps God has for Shan and the 

Ewings in their church planting min-

istry in Japan. 

 

 Church of the Week 

  Edmonton, AB: Edmonton   

 Japanese Christian Church 

  Senior Pastor: Toshihiro Tamura 

Family of the 
Week         

Prayer chain 

   Yvonne is the Prayer 

Chain Coordinator. 

If you would like to be 

part of this vital ministry, please 

email diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca 

to be added to the list. 

If you have a prayer request, please 

email diaconate@hillviewchurch.ca 

or call the church office. 

 

Facebook prayer group 

We also have Prayer 

group page on            

 Facebook called:  

Prayer and Guidance 

If you would like to join, you can 

email our Social Media Director, at:   

social@hillviewchurch.ca 

Prayer Time 

Thursday’s at 10am 

in the Fireside Room. 

All are welcome. 

Prayer & Guidance 
If you are visiting with us or have a prayer request, please fill out the 
Welcome card or Prayer Encouragement card available in the pew 
and drop it in the offering basket at the sanctuary entrance. We 
would like to connect with you. 
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